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Journeying Together in Christ 

4 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

St Francis Water Fun Day – Friday 15 July 2022 

 

On Friday 15 July 2022, St Francis class would like to have a water fun day in our outside area.  

Please can each child bring a swimming costume with a t-shirt to wear over the top and a towel 

for the water activities as the children will get wet.  Please also ensure all children have a sun 

hat and sun cream applied in the morning before they come to school on the day. 

 

Mrs Barron will also be making ice creams during the day.  If you would like your child to have 

an ice cream please let us know using the form below by Monday 11 July 2022 including any 

dietary requirements. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Barron. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Barron 

Class Teacher 

 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________   Date: ___________________ 

 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the water fun day at school  

 I give permission for my child to have an ice cream 

 

Dietary Requirements …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Parent/Carer Name: ___________________________   Signature: ___________________ 
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